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Dear Friend - 
 
Winter has hit and the children are 
just children who like to play in the 
snow.

Our animals love it, except for our 
short hair, Cara - the snow is deeper than her 
legs! 

A man stopped in to see me. He lived here 15 
years ago. Now he flies a transport carrying 
wounded soldiers back to the United States. He 
said he wanted me to know what a difference 
One Way Farm made in his life.

If you are one of our longtime supporters, you  
helped make a difference in his life. A once 
wounded child now carries wounded soldiers 
back to safety. 
 
If you are new to One Way Farm you can rest 
assured that your contributions, great or small, 
matter in the lives of our children. 

Lovingly, 

Barbara J. Condo
Executive Director & Founder

Cards for the Kids
We often get fast food & movie 
cards at Christmas, but this year 
not enough were received. We 

need McDonald’s, Burger King, 
Frisch’s & Movie tickets so 
that the children can experi-
ence the 

things they love most. 
It takes $80 for us to take the 
children to McDonald’s! Next 
time you drive thru, please 
think of the kids!

The winter months are tough on the bud-
get at One Way Farm Children’s Home. This 

picture shows copies of our utility bills for 
the winter months. I knew we needed to raise 

funds for such a need but 
it especially hits home 

when I hear one child say 
to another,  “I hope my 

mom has heat.” The oth-
er child replied, “Maybe 

my grandma will help my 
mom.” 

Here at One Way Farm 
Children’s Home they 

have heat and warmth of 
heart. Will you help us? 

Thank you for your consideration!



Recently a team from Cincinnati State came and built 
a library for the children in our chapel. It is an amazing 
corner for reading and inspiration. 

There is a great selection of books to read 
and the team wrote messages of encour-
agement and inspiration for the children. 
They decorated the space by hanging 
these messages from the surrounding 
plants and trees. It truly is a unique 
space. Thank you team for this pre-
cious gift!
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marketing solutions

He’s not very tall and only ten-years-old. 
This child witnessed another child get some money 
for good grades. He called to me and said and, “I 
want to show you my report card.” 

To my surprise he had all A’s and 1-B! I asked him 
what he wanted for such a great report card! He 
smiled at me a great big smile behind a sea of 
freckles and replied, “I want to eat dinner out with 
you.”

We spent Sunday evening at Frisch’s. As we looked 
at the menu I told him, “You can have anything 
you want!” He ordered food and ate it and then he 
ordered a large coconut cream pie.

As he was eating the last few pieces, I could see that 
he could hardly eat anymore. I told him, “You don’t 
have to eat it all.” He replied, “I’m okay... I want to!”

A Good Report

Thinking about giving to 
One Way Farm Children’s 
Home, but don’t know quite 
how? Consider a Legacy Gift.

What is a Legacy Gift? A leg-
acy gift is a planned future 
donation to a charity, given 
through a will or other form 
of designation. It is a decision that each person makes in 
their own financial planning process, taking into account 
their charitable wishes and values.

Leaving a gift in your will to One Way Farm Children’s 
Home may be the most valuable gift you ever give. It 
could provide a sustainable resource that will be used to 
change children’s lives both now and in the future. Thank 
you for your consideration.

A New Library

Don’t miss our Thrift Store! Open on 
Tuesdays, Thursdays, Fridays & Saturdays 

from  9 am-4 pm. 
Turning old items into new!!!

This little girl cried 
for almost an 

hour.
She finally crawled 

up on the couch and 
covered up. There 

are two important 
things here. Notice 

the cat that climbed 
up next to her? The 

warm blanket she 
covered up with was 

one of 40 made by 
an Eagle Scout on his 

way to the army. 
What comfort!



Get your 
4-some 
together 
now! 
& get ready 
for Lunch 
catered by 
Legendary 
Run & Steak 
Dinner with
door prizes,
Raffles 
& More!

SPRING TO ACTION
We need you! If your company or group 
is looking for a service project this 
Spring, call us! Groups are needed to 

spend a work day or work weekend 
doing Spring Cleaning or working the 
Daylily Farm! 

Whether you like to get rid of dirt or play in 
the dirt—this is the project for you!
Contact Teresa to schedule a time for  your group! 
You can send an email  to tcasey@onewayfarm.org or call
 our offices at 513.829.3276.

We look forward to working with you!

A New Library

THANK YOU FOR ALL THAT 
YOU DO FOR THE CHILDREN!
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THANK YOU!!!

SPRING 2015 NEEDS

Gifts for the annual golf outing... ... 
if you have an idea for a gift basket for 
our annual golf outing, please contact 
our office at 513.829.3276. These baskets 
are raffled at the outing and all pro-
ceeds go to benefit the children’s sum-
mer programs! This is our biggest fund-
raiser of the of the year! Sponsored this year 
by Legendary Run Golf Course!

Box Truck. The brakes on our box truck have locked up 
and it is no longer usable. If you can 

help with this need we would appre-
ciate it! We use our box truck fre-

quently to move furniture and other 
equipment. Thank you in advance!

Used Van. We need a used Van to haul our food 
in and to carry goods from the offices to the store. 
If you have a used van you would like to 
donate, please contact the office at 
513.829.3276.

We know that many of you would like 
to help but often aren’t sure how. We 
list specific needs on this page and 

throughout our Newsletter to offer our 
readers the opportunity to donate time, 

treasure or talent. Thank you in 
advance for any gift you give!

ONE WAY FARM CHILDREN’S HOME NEEDS

IS THIS YOU? 
Do you have ideas and experience 
with social media? You can use your 
skills to help us raise funds for the 
summer programs. Gifts are meant 
to be shared! Share your gift today!


